April Bowers

From: Robin Ringo [rsringo@piaba.org]

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 11:29 AM
To: Bowers April; Milligan Zac

Subject: Fwd: CLE Approved

Begin forwarded message:

From: JUD - Atty Licensing <JUD-AttyLicensing@state.vt.us>
Date: September 11, 2012 9:03:14 AM PDT

To: "'rsringo@piaba.org' <rsringo@piaba.org>

Subject: CLE Approved

Public Investors Arbitration Bar Association

Your organization’s activity entitled "21°* Annual Meeting" to be held on October 25-27, 2012 has been
approved for 12.75 general credits and 1.0 ethics credits of continuing legal education.

“Securities Law Seminar” to be held on October 24, 2012 has been approved for 5.5 general and 1.0
ethics credits.

Attorneys should only claim credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity.

It should be noted that approval is granted for this particular course only. It should not be assumed that
approval is ongoing.

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS:

Martha I. Hicks-Robinson

Director

Mandatory Continuing Legal Education
111 State Street, Suite 9B

Montpelier, VT 05609-0701
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